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I am a timberland owner and support SB 795 which will return the forest Trust Land’s  

back to the County where the counties can manage the forests on a sustained yield 

basis and for the greatest permanent value.  The passage of this bill will provide an 

added bonus which will support jobs, the economy, and county revenue to our 

already depressed county.   


